
Dear Representatives, 

 

I urge you to vote no on any amendments related to SB 229. From what I can tell, this is an 

unethical attempt to suppress the will of the voters. More specifically, an attempt to keep the 

hospital tax in place. Please do not pass this.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Mat Rapoza 

 


